14 January 2013

To Lycee Board of Directors,

Lycee Faculty & Staff

John White, Superintendent Education LDE,

Caroline Roemer, Executive Director La. Charter School Assn,, Joseph Dunn, Executive Director,
CODOFIL

This letter is in response to the recent petition of grievances by the group “Rebuilding
Trust.” We believe the Trust group’s negative petition does not represent a majority of the
Lycee community's opinion. There are over 600 parents at Lycee; only 15 individuals
signed the January 11th petition. In fact, we feel that the petition is divisive and misguided.

There is no doubt that the school has faced challenges, but when faced with challenges,
the School leadership responded in a positive manner. Here are a few important
developments:

The board hired a CPA to balance the budget.

Following the resignation of the General Director, the Board promptly hired a new
Academic Director and Interim CEO to provide critical leadership. This new director has
improved communication and met regularly with the Lycee community.

The new interim CEO secured a replacement teacher for the unexpected loss of the 1A
first grade teacher.

The new interim CEO secured a new a special education coordination team.

Our teachers have provided a thriving environment for our children. We agree with
Superintendent White's assessment of Lycee Francais de la Nouvelle Orléans: “The school
remains an important piece of the education renaissance in our great city.” We look
forward and embrace the opportunity to build a premier public immersion school.
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This letter is in response to the recent petition of grievances by the group “Rebuilding
Trust." We believe the Trust group’s negative petition does not represent a majority of the

Lycee community's opinion. There are over 600 parents at Lycée; only 15 individuals
signed the January 11th petition. In fact, we feel that the petition is divisive and misguided.

There is no doubt that the school has faced challenges, but when faced with challenges, the
School leadership responded in a positive manner. Here are a few important

developments:

The board hired a CPA to balance the bud get.

Following the resignation the General Director, the Board promptly hired a new Academic
Director and Interim CEO to provide critical leadership. This new director has improved

communication and met regularly with the Lycee community.

The new interim CEO secured a replacement teacher for the unexpected loss of the 1A first

grade teacher.
The new interim CEO secured a new a special education coordination team.

Our teachers have provided a thriving environment for our children. We agree with
Superintendent White's assessment of Lycée Francais de la Nouvelle Orléans: "The school
remains an important piece of the education renaissance in our great city.” We look
forward and embrace the opportunity to create.
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